
From: LOS ANGELES COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT <email@blackboard.com> 

Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 5:35 PM 
To: #-Communications <communications@laccd.edu> 
Subject: Important Update on Board Policies 2800 (masking) and 2900 (vaccination requirement) --PLEASE READ 

 

 

 

Dear LACCD Students: 
 
On Wednesday, May 4, 2022, the LACCD Board of Trustees voted to rescind and/or to modify our existing Board Policy 
2800 (masking) and Board Policy 2900 (vaccinations). This is an important step forward in our recovery phase from the 
COVID-19 pandemic that puts the District and the colleges in better alignment with the current health orders and 
recommendations by the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health (LACDPH). 
 

MASKING 
Effective June 12, 2022, Board Policy 2800 will be rescinded.  There will no longer be an indoor masking mandate at any 
of the colleges or at District facilities for employees, students or visitors. Masking already is not required outdoors and, 
as of June 12, we will follow the prevailing LACDPH health orders that indoor masking is recommended, but not 
required.  After June 12, students may wear a mask indoors if they want to and the colleges and the District will 
continue to provide free, disposable masks upon request and hand sanitizer will be available throughout the campus. 
 

VACCINATIONS 
Effective immediately, Board Policy 2900 has been rescinded for students.  All continuing and new students 
will not have to provide proof of vaccinations or have an approved exemption on file in order to enroll in classes or to 
access the colleges or District facilities. Weekly COVID testing for students with vaccination exemptions will no longer be 
required. 
 
To view your registration appointment date for the Summer and Fall 2022 term, log on to MyCollege.laccd.edu and click 
on the “Manage Classes” tile followed by the “Enrollment Dates” tab on the left side. If no enrollment date is available, 
you may register for classes when open enrollment starts. 
 
Sincerely, 
Los Angeles Community College District Administration 
 

This e-mail has been sent to you by LOS ANGELES COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT. To maximize their communication with you, you may 

be receiving this e-mail in addition to a phone call with the same message. If you no longer wish to receive email notifications from LOS ANGELES 

COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT, please click here to unsubscribe. 

 

To view the LOS ANGELES COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT privacy policy, please click here. 
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